

From: [Walesh, Kim](#)
To: [Arenas, Sylvia](#); [Carrasco, Magdalena](#); [Davis, Dev](#); [Diep, Lan](#); [Esparza, Maya](#); [Foley, Pam](#); [Jimenez, Sergio](#); [Jones, Chappie](#); [Khamis, Johnny](#); [Liccardo, Sam](#); [Perez, Raul](#)
Cc: [Sykes, Dave](#); [Hughey, Rosalynn](#); [Wilcox, Leland](#); [Klein, Nanci](#); [Kline, Kelly](#); [Arreola, Kiara](#); [Connolly, Shane Patrick](#); [Fazal, Alicia](#); [Fedor, Denelle M](#); [Feliciano, Shirley](#); [Gantner, Zoe](#); [Garcia, Diana](#); [Gomez, David](#); [Groen, Mary Anne](#); [Hadnot, Rhonda](#); [Herbert, Frances](#); [Hernandez, Kimberly](#); [Hughes, Scott](#); [Izquierdo, Nohely](#); [McGarrity, Patrick](#); [Opsal, Shelley](#); [Quintero, Andres](#); [Ramirez, Adriana](#); [Ramos, Christina M](#); [Reed, Jim](#); [Sandoval, Vanessa](#); [Tran, David](#)
Subject: Info Memo: Diridon Station Area & Google Devt.
Date: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 2:02:32 PM
Attachments: [DSAGoogleInfoMemo.pdf](#)

Dear Mayor and Councilmembers,

I want to bring to your attention the Information Memo we released recently that provides an update on the planning and community engagement process for the Diridon Station Area and the proposed Google Mixed-Use Development.

Because the Memo includes a large number of attachments, we delivered hard copy to your offices.

The attachments are a suite of communications materials that we have been using, and will continue to use, in our public engagement activities. We've received feedback that they do a helpful job explaining the many planning efforts underway (e.g., Google project review, Station Area Plan amendment, Affordable Housing Plan, Community Benefits Plan, DISC Planning, etc.) and how they all coordinate together.

I encourage you to take a look at these materials, and to contact me if I can answer any questions about the status of this body of work and what's planned for next year.

In addition, for your calendar purposes, I wanted to know that we would like to plan a Diridon Station Area/Google Development Study Session for Friday, April 24, and will be going to the Rules Committee to make that request.

My best,

Kim